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19 January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Interschool netball matches Tuesday 6 February 3.30pm - 4.15pm 

 

With the up and coming Epsom and Ewell Schools Netball Rally in March this year, we would like to 

hold a ‘mini’ interschool tournament with three other schools, in preparation for the event. 

 

The tournament will begin at 3.30pm promptly (in place of the Netball Club that day) and should be 

finished by 4.15pm.   

 

Parents/carers are invited to come and watch and support the children playing in the matches.  

  

Please make sure your child has warm and waterproof clothing for the event, as well as a snack and 

a drink. 

 

The following children (all of whom are currently signed up for Netball Club) have been invited to 

play in the mini tournament: 

 

Laila, Jessie, Olivia, Thea, Ethan, Barbara, Sophie, Taylor, Julen, Ryan, Yu Ting, Lujain, Sadie, Arwen, 

Ashton, Gabi and Tiggy. 

 

Please click here to give permission for your child to take part and to indicate who will be collecting 

them at the end. 

 

Kind regards,  

 

Debbie Waldron 

PE leader 

parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 
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